
Exhibit E
BALTIMORE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 

DATE:   August 14, 2007 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
FROM: Dr. Joe A. Hairston, Superintendent  

SUBJECT: PROPOSED MULTI-SPORT SCOREBOARD AT HEREFORD HIGH 
SCHOOL

ORIGINATOR:  Lyle Patzkowsky, Assistant Superintendent, Central Area 

RESOURCE   
PERSON(S): John Bereska, Principal, Hereford High School 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

That the Board of Education approve a Multi-Sports Scoreboard be installed at 
Hereford High School.  This is the first reading. 

In accordance with Superintendent’s Rule #7330, Hereford High is proposing the installation of a 
Multi-Sport scoreboard be approved. Hereford High School’s Boosters Club is funding this 
project, and installation will be done by KCI Technologies. 
 
The engineering firm, KCI Technologies, which is an approved BCPS vendor, presented a 
proposal for the installation of a Multi-Sports scoreboard and followed the procedure set forth in 
Superintendent’s Rule #7330.  

Students, as well as the total school community, will enjoy the latest technology while attending 
games at Hereford High School.  
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